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Pungo Strawberry Festival 

 4-H will once again be at the annual  

Pungo Strawberry Festival. Several 4-H clubs 

such as the Livestock Club, 4-H Guardians of 

the Planet, Top Shooters and more will be there 

all weekend showing what they do and what 

their 4-H club is all about. The Festival will be 

held May 27th and 28th and 4-H will be there all 

weekend long. The clubs will have exhibits and 

fundraisers, and there will also be antique trac-

tors and pony rides for all to enjoy. We hope to see you there!                               

  4-H Congress 

 Virginia 4-H Congress will be held on June 19th ï 22nd at Virginia 

Tech in Blacksburg, VA. The cost for Congress is $215 and registration is 

to be completed online at www.4honline.com. Virginia 4-H Congress is 

for 4-Hôers 14-18 and is the premier event for 4-H State competitions. 

Congress is also full of several educational workshops and educational 

opportunities for teens as they explore Virginia Techôs campus. The dead-

line to register is May 5th at 5:00 pm.  Contact the 4-H Agent, Rob Crom-

well at rcromwel@ vbgov.com or 757-385-8153 for help with registration 

and any questions you may have. 

Virginia Beach 4-H Junior Camp  

 This yearôs camp is completely full!  Check our website in Decem-

ber for a pre-registration form to reserve your spot for next yearôs camp - 

www.vbgov.com/agriculture. 
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Upcoming 4-H Conferences/Meetings 

¶ 2017 All Star Interstate Conference - July 13-16, 2017, Ft. Detrick, MD 

¶ 2017 All Star Virginia Summer Conference - July 21-23, 2017, Northern Virginia   

4-H Center, Front Royal, VA 

¶ 2017 Fall State 4-H Volunteer Leaderôs Conference, November 4-5, 2017, Roanoke 
 

Contact the 4-H Office for more information/registration forms for these events. 

  

4-H Ham Project - The next step for the 

4-H Ham Project is pickup on May 18th 

at the individual smokehouses.  The hams 

have been nicely smoked and are looking 

good!   4-Hôers are required to enter their 

hams for judging in the 4-H Ham Show 

and adults are encouraged to enter their 

hams for a friendly competition at the Vir-

ginia Beach 4-H Livestock Show and Sale 

held on June 1-2 at the Creeds Ruritan 

Community Complex.   For more infor-

mation on this project, please call the 4-H 

Office at  385-8153.  

          Spring Tractor Supply Paper Clover Campaign  

The Spring Paper Clover Campaign will soon be underway, 

from April 26-May 7. Please visit our local Tractor Supply 

Store in Virginia Beach to purchase your paper clover for 

$1.00.  Funds received will be used to sponsor camp scholar-

ships, State 4-H Congress, Teen Excellence in Leadership In-

stitute, Citizenship Washington Focus, Leadership Washing-

ton Focus, Virginia Institute of Cooperative Education and 

other leadership opportunities as defined by the state 4-H 

program office.  

Upcoming Youth Events 
 

The following events are scheduled:   

¶ 4-H State Congress - June 19-22, 2017, Virginia Tech 

¶ NRA/4-H Shooting Education Camp - June 19-23, 2017, Airfield 4-H Center 

¶ Camp Millionaire - June 19-23, 2017, 4-H Office 

¶ Hokie Horse Camp - July 8-12, 2017, Virginia Tech 

¶ Virginia Beach 4-H Junior Camp - August 7-11, 2017, Airfield 4-H Center 

¶ District 4-H Camp - August 14-18, 2017, Airfield 4-H Center 
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 The Virginia Dare Soil and Water Conservation District is currently accepting appli-

cations for their Youth Conservation Camp to be held July 9-15 at Virginia Tech, Blacks-

burg, VA and the Cynthia Pridmore Scholarship. 
 

 Youth Conservation Camp brings together about 70 interested students for a week 

learning about Virginiaôs natural resources from conservation professionals and faculty from 

Virginia Tech. Most of the instruction is hands-on and outdoors.  Activities include Claytor 

Lake State Park, Mountain Lake Wildlife & Forestry Day, Agriculture Research Farm, VA 

Tech Campus & Cascades and Canoeing & Watershed Day on the New River.  Students cur-

rently enrolled in grades 9-12 are eligible to attend. Scholarship funding to cover the regis-

tration fee may be available from your local Soil & Water Conservation District.   

  

 You also can go to their website https://vadareswcd.com/educational-programs/ 

 for additional information and to download an application for the camp and scholarship. 
 

 All programs are open to students in Virginia Beach and Chesapeake. 
 

 For more information contact:  Kathleen N. Sullivan, District Manager, P.O. Box 

6097, Virginia Beach, Virginia 23456 - ksulliva@vbgov.com - ( 757) 385-8589 office (VB) 

(757) 382-6616 office (Chesapeake)  or (757) 334-3432 cell, vadareswcd@gmail.com 

https://vadareswcd.com/educational-programs/
mailto:ksulliva@vbgov.com
mailto:vadareswcd@gmail.com


 

 

4-H Club News  
 

4-H Craft Club - Craft Clubôs March and April meetings focused on spring and the Easter 

bunny.  For our March craft we decorated water bottles and plastic eggs to look like bunnies.  

  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

              In April, club members had fun making a pop up chick 

and beautiful flowers made out of crepe paper and chenille 

stems.  Next month will be our last meeting until fall and weôll 

celebrate with a pizza party and outdoor fun. 
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